
VOTE COSKY ON OR BEFORE APRIL 4, 2023

Hello,

My name is Mark Pietrowski and I grew up in Sycamore and went through the Sycamore Public School

system. I served as the DeKalb County Board Chairman from 2014 to 2020 and currently serve as the

Mayor of Cortland.

I am writing to you because Alicia Cosky is running in your ward for Alderperson on the Sycamore City

Council and she is a gem of a person. She has resided in Sycamore for 40 plus years, spent 48 years as an

educational professional, and has spent years doing community and non-profit service.

She is the exact type of person as voters we want to see run for a local elected position.

Alicia Cosky is committed to:

(1) supporting positive and engaging neighborhoods where families can flourish

(2) being accessible and actively listening to residents' concerns while finding viable solutions

(3) contributing to the council's efforts in maintaining Sycamore's vibrancy

She received her bachelor’s degree from Wayne State University, and her Master's and Doctorate from

NIU.

Since I live in a different community I am unable to vote for Alicia which is why I felt the need to send
you a letter so you could read about and cast your vote for her on or before April 4th.

Alicia will ask the right questions, listen to voters, and do right by the community we all know and love.

She cares about Sycamore and believes in that old motto that "Life offers more in Sycamore"

All the best,

Dr. Mark Pietrowski

Former DeKalb County Board Chairman and Current Mayor of Cortland
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